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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Margaret Maida <mrm251@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 3:14 PM
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Beach Committee

I would like to remain as a member on the Beach Committee. We make every effort to make sure our beaches are run 
properly, kept clean, safe and etc. I make every effort to attend all the meetings of the committee. Thank you! Margaret R. 
Maida  

Margaret Maida 
mrm251@verizon.net 


